Please be Vigilant!

On Wednesday, April 25, an illegal entry into the Flanders street garage occurred while an
Elizabeth resident waited for the gates to fully open. While the resident did not violate any
rules, this image illustrates the need for each of us to be alert to potential intrusions. The
resident immediately called 911 to report the incident. In this particular case, the intruder
quickly left as another resident’s car came up the ramp.

When entering or exiting the garages, please remember to wait for the gates to fully close
before continuing into the garage or exiting onto the street. Your personal safety and the
safety of our entire community is compromised when these rules are not observed.

Thank you!



